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August 29, 2013 

 

Dear Dr. Moises Morejon-Garcia: 

 

On behalf of the Alliance for the Prudent Use of Antibiotics (APUA), we are 

pleased to send our congratulations and official notification that APUA – Cuba 

has been selected to receive the 2013 APUA Chapter Leadership Award. This 

annual award recognizes a chapter that has shown extraordinary leadership in 

promoting the prudent use of antibiotics with the goal to contain antibiotic 

resistance.  

 

The APUA Awards Committee and leadership agree that your Chapter’s 

activities in the areas of research, prescriber training and information, expert 

advice and media information, collaboration with other organizations, 

conferences and poster sessions is worthy of this special recognition. We are 

impressed by the scope and activities of your membership and commend the 

development of sub-chapters throughout Cuba. 

 

The Chapter Leadership Award will be presented at a dinner and award 

ceremony in conjunction with ID Week in San Francisco, California the week 

of October 2 6, 2013. We would be most happy if you were able to attend this 

dinner but recognize the difficulties of international travel.  

 

Congratulations again and thank you for your exceptional work and time 

commitments. We appreciate your longstanding partnership with APUA in 

“preserving the power of antibiotics.” Honoring your chapter for its exceptional 

accomplishments will be our great pleasure. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Stuart B. Levy, MD 

On behalf of the 

APUA Board of Directors 
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